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Docket No. 50-247

Mr. Stephen Bram

Vice President - Nuclear Power

Consoiidated Edison Company of
New York, Inc.

Indian Point Station

Broadway and Bleakley Avenue

Buchanan, New York 10511

Dear Mr. Bram:
Subject: NRC Inspection Report No. 50-247/93-25

This letter refers to your January 7, 1994 correspondence, in response to our
December 9, 1993 letter.

Thank you for informing us of the corrective and preventive actions documented in your
letter. These actions will be examined during a future inspection of your licensed program.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.
Sincerely,

ORICINAL SIENED BY:
CURTIS J. COWGILL

Curtis J. Cowgill, Chief
Projects Branch No. |
Division of Reactor Projects
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Mr. Stephen Bram

cc w/encl:

C. Jackson, Manager, Nuclear Safety and Licensing

B. Brandenburg, Assistant General Counsel

P. Kokolakis, Director, Nuclear Licensing

C. Donaldson, Esquire, Assistant Attorney General, New York Department of Law
Director, Energy & Water Division, Department of Public Service, State of New York
W. Stein, Secretary - NFSC

K. Abraham, PAO (28) SALP Reports and (2) All Inspection Reports

Public Document Room (PDR)

Local Public Document Room (LPDR)

Nuclear Safety Information Center (NSIC)

NRC Resident Inspector

State of New York, SLO Designee
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Mr. Stephen Bram 3

bee w/encl:

Region 1 Docket Room (with concurrences)
. Cowgill, DRP

Nicholson, DRP

Fuhrmeister, DRP

. Hunegs - Indian Point 2

. McCree, OEDO

. Capra, NRR

M. Williams, NRR
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